
Submitter: Dan Linscheid 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB243 

Please put a stop to this unnecessary proposal. Oregon already has some of the 

most restrictive gun laws on the books, and this proposal will strip away many of the 

rights that innocent gun owners have that allow us to protect our families and 

properties. This bill will not make Oregon safer at all. Instead, it hamstrings legitimate 

citizens from protecting all that they value. 

 

Thanks for your consideration. 

 

 


